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BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc 850 221-7798 Marshall M Criser Il
Suite 400 Fax 850 224-5073 Reguiatary Vice Pres dent
150 Sourn Manrae Street

Tallahassee, Ficrida 32301-1556

February 12, 2001

Ms. Blanca S. Bayo

Director, Division of Records and Reporting
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399

RE: Docket 010070-TP Request by BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. for
approval of an amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and
Collocation Agreement with Cbeyond Communications, LLC.

Dear Ms. Bayo:

On January 19, 2001, BellSouth Telecommunications, Inc. and Cbeyond
Communications, LLC filed an amendment to be approved by the Florida Public Service
Commission.

We respectfully request to withdraw this amendment as it amended the previous
agreement with Cbeyond before they were certificated with the Florida Public Service
Commission. This amendment is included in the new agreement that was filed on
January 18, 2001. We are sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call.
Yours very fruly,

I Nanokast M. Guon o

Director - Regulatory Relations
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